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5th Toronto Dragon Festival 
 
August 30, 2024 

I'm excited to send my warmest greetings to everyone involved in the 5th Toronto Dragon Festival! 

This festival is a fantastic celebration of the rich cultural heritage of China and Asia, right here in our 
city. With acrobatic lion dances, the new Luminati Night Light Show on Water, and a beer garden, this 
year's event is packed with fun and exciting activities.  

The festival’s diverse ethnic music, entertainment, and delicious Chinese and Asian street food make 
it an event not to be missed. It's a wonderful opportunity for us to come together, celebrate, and 
appreciate the vibrant multicultural community we have in Toronto. 

A big thank you to the organizers for all their hard work. I encourage everyone to join in the 
festivities and enjoy what promises to be an unforgettable event. 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 
 
 

 
Mario G. Racco 
Local & Regional Councillor, 
City of Vaughan 


